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Parent Teacher Interviews 
We will be having Parent-Teacher Interviews at CLPS on November 2nd, from  

3:00 pm to 8:00 pm. If an in-person meeting with your child's teacher is not 

something that you can or want to do, please contact your child's teacher about a 

phone interview.  The interview sign up can be found on Edsby. 

 

 
 

Student Safety:  Bus Loading and Unloading Zone 
For the safety of all students, it is critical that the bus loading/unloading zone is clear of parked 
vehicles and traffic at the beginning and end of each day.  Please refrain from driving or parking in 
the bus zone from 7:40 to 8:30 am and from 2:15 – 3:00.  The bus zone includes the wheelchair 
accessible parking spot.  Please do not use visitor parking for dropping off and picking up your 
children.  Also, please do not let your children onto the playground until 7:55 as that is 
when our supervision schedule starts. 
 
 

Parent & Bus Driver Communication 
Parents, please contact your bus driver if your child(ren) will not be on the bus. 
 
 

Student Fees 
All students from Kindergarten to Grade 8 must pay a $30.00 student fee.  This fee will be used to 
purchase materials that support student learning in the classroom and for class trips.  Student fees 
can be paid online through our KEV cash system, to the classroom teacher or to the secretary in 
the office/library.  Please make cheques payable to Christopher Lake Public School.  (Please note:  
The school will accept fees in monthly installments.) 
 
 

School Pictures/Retakes 
Retakes will be on Tuesday, November 14th.  If your child requires retakes, please send a note with 
your child or contact the school. 
 

 

Christopher Lake Public School Facebook 
 

Like us on Facebook!  You can find us by searching, “Christopher Lake Public 
School”.  We post important upcoming events and dates, as well as highlight all 
the great things our amazing students are doing here at the school. 



SCC News 
 

The CLPS SCC is excited for a new school year with lots of new faces and new 
ideas! 
 
The 2023/2024 SCC board: 
 
Chair – Erin Yohnke 
Vice Chair - Leah Sperle 
Secretary – Mindy Green    
Treasurer – Carlene Gorecki 
Members at Large: Tara Quick, Bobbi Nagy, Shannon Schlamp,  

    Ashley  Byers, Michelle Hutchinson, Juanita Doell 
 

We have started our first fundraiser of the year – Purdy’s Chocolates.  There 
are two ways to order: 

1) Using the paper order forms and submitting to the school 
2) Online at fundraising.purdy’s.com. Enter customer #64321 to shop & 

support our school. 

Our first school lunch is November 7th.  Remember your own containers and 
forks to be entered into a draw for a free canteen card. 
 

SAVE THE DATE – We have tentatively booked December 1st for a Christmas 
Movie Night hosted by the SCC. More details to follow. 
 

If you have any questions, have any fundraising ideas, or would like to volunteer 
with the SCC please don’t hesitate to contact any of the Board members listed 
above. 

 
 

 
Registration for School Cash Online is now available! Please visit 
www.srsd119.ca/school-cash-online/  for instructions.  

http://www.srsd119.ca/school-cash-online/


Important School Bus Information 

 
We are facing an immediate shortage of substitute bus drivers in the Christopher Lake 

area.  Parents/guardians must be aware that your child’s school bus may be cancelled if 

the regular driver is unable to drive. 

 

We are making every effort to recruit and train new drivers so as to avoid service 

disruptions, but we need people in your area to fill these roles.  You will find that being a 

bus driver can be a rewarding and satisfying experience.  Shift workers and those that are 

only interested in driving once in a while are urged to give us a call.  Being able to work 

even a couple of days a month can make the difference between a bus running or not. 

 

 

If you have any interest in learning more about how you can help out your community 

please contact Ryan Bruce, Manager of Transportation Services at (306) 763-2323.  You 

can also apply online at www.srsd119.ca/careers 

 

Training can be done at your pace and can fit around almost any other schedule (work or 

home) that you may have on the go.   

 

We strongly encourage you to pass on this information to anyone you think may make a 

good school bus driver. 

 

Thank you, 

Ryan Bruce 

306 763-2323 

http://www.srsd119.ca/careers
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Let Us Create Together�Let Us Create Together�

• Please pick up your tiny canvas at the Library in either Paddockwood or 
Christopher Lake, or at the  CPL Recreation Office.

•   In February CPL Recreation and Wapiti will host the 2nd Annual Tiny Art 
Gala and Auction evening.

• All proceeds to will be used to help support  CPL Recreation and both of 
our rural Wapiti libraries- Christopher Lake and Paddockwood. 

• All genres and mediums of art welcomed .

•  Painted canvases to be dropped off on or before February 1st, 2024.
.

Brought to you by CPL Recreation and Wapiti Regional Library
This project is  possible because of generous funding from SaskLotteries.
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Calling all Artists�Calling all Artists�
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Margo Fournier Arts Centre 
(formerly Prince Albert Arts Centre)

Ages 7 to 18
With Instructor

McKayla Evanovich
Thursdays Sept.7-Dec.21 
5-6:30 pm OR 6:30-8 pm

FREE! - Drop In & leave a contact 
name and number

FREE Open
Art Studio 
for youth


